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September 17, 2018 
 
Dear parents, guardians and caregivers,  
 
We wanted to let you know about an incident at our school that led to a visit by police. 
 
At about 9:10 a.m. one of our students became agitated and caused some damage to the 
school. We advised all students and staff to remain in their classrooms as a precaution. All 
students remained safe during the incident. 
 
We thank Hamilton Police for arriving to resolve the situation by 10 a.m. 
 
Student safety is of the utmost importance at Dundas Central. If you have any questions, please 
contact our school at 905.627.3521. 
 
We thank all parents, guardians and students for their understanding. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Holly Shanlin 
Principal 
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